
Share Your Feedback About  
Extending Bus Lane Hours and Your 
Rider Experience   
King County Metro and the Seattle Department of Transportation are 
seeking feedback from people who ride the bus on Elliott Ave W and  
15th Ave W. We’re evaluating extending the operating hours of the existing 
bus lanes to be 7-9 AM and 3-7 PM in both the northbound and southbound 
directions. The bus lanes extend from W Mercer Pl to W Armour St.   

Take our quick survey today! Share your thoughts about extending bus lane 
hours and your experience riding the bus. 

Take the Survey by 
November 13th 
bit.ly/15th-Elliott-BusLanes

Visit the Project Page
seattle.gov/transportation/ 
15th-Elliott-BusLanes

October 2022
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